
 

 

 

 

Malay speakers required to contribute to marking Malay language examinations (paid consultancy work) 

 

Malay speakers required to be Assistant Examiners for Cambridge IGCSE Malay (Reading and Directed Writing; 

Continuous Writing) 

 

Applicants must: 

 be able to attend the marking coordination meeting in Cambridge on 14th and/or 15th June 
2013 (9.00 am – 5 pm) 

 be able to adhere to deadlines 

 be living in the UK and available to carry out the work between 14 June and 19 July 2013 

 be fluent in Malay, with a particular focus on written accuracy 

 be educated to degree level or equivalent 

 have experience of teaching Malay language or other foreign languages. 
 

 

______________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Malay speakers required to vet examination materials (paid consultancy work) 

 

Malay speakers with teaching experience required to vet examination papers for suitability and accuracy. 

 

Applicants must: 

 be fluent in Malay, with an excellent eye for detail (proof-reading experience is desirable) 

 have experience of teaching Malay or other foreign languages. 
 

 

 

 
 
For further information, or to apply, please email Sarah Lee at Lee.S@cie.org.uk by Thursday 
28 February 2013. Please include brief details of relevant experience and a current CV with 
your email. 
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